
 

02/10/2020 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Re: Yr.7 Meet Your Tutor Evening  

It’s been an exciting start to your child’s life at Meden School and it has been a genuine 
pleasure to watch them settle into our school community. Although the current situation 
means we have to do things differently, we’d still like to share your child’s progress with you 
and give you an opportunity to meet their tutor and build an even stronger bond with our 
school. 

On the 15th October, we are going to run a Meet Your Tutor evening from 4-7pm. This will 
give your child’s tutor an opportunity to discuss their Attitude to Learning Scores, Attendance 
and answer any other questions you may have about their time at Meden School so far.  

You can book an appointment time on the school website using the address below.  

www.medenschool.co.uk/tutor/ 

Please select your child’s form group from the list and choose a time that is available. Please 
also choose whether you would prefer either a phone-call or a video call including all relevant 
contact details on the form and a contact telephone number.  

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

David Penman 

 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.medenschool.co.uk%2Ftutor%2F&data=02%7C01%7CTCoulson%40medenschool.co.uk%7Cf4339e276efc42427f3f08d869348c20%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C637375021688935873&sdata=ZqoabTazws0kgc%2FnRGR9cuI7B0x%2Bls%2Bu9RYE3esLWs0%3D&reserved=0

